

University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and
Homophobia

Gender and Sexuality Center

May 2019

Possible Activities for the Committee

Follow this and additional works at: <https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate>

Recommended Citation

"Possible Activities for the Committee" (2019). *The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia*. Paper 170.

<https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/170><https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/170>

This Document is brought to you for free and open access by the Gender and Sexuality Center at DigitalCommons@URI. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@etal.uri.edu.

POSSIBLE ACTIVITIES FOR THE COMMITTEE

* I'll get form out to faculty

- 1. Find and use materials we put together ^{on} courses dealing with sexuality issues on campus - make available with registration material, Univ. College, sympathetic depts, etc.
- 2. Find and use description of an open campus in Aff. Action Office

3. Should we participate in orientation?

4. Should we write a statement of purpose? can do from brochure - I will do.

5. When should we begin to plan next year's conference? (Keep informal nature of Student, Staff, Faculty participants)

Ask Mary & Jean

6. Can organizers of this year's conference put together a concise statement of issues to jumpstart the planning of next year's conference? Can we start to get funding lined up now? Should we begin to pick a focus? - more performance - poss. including more people from outside URI.

7. Should we take minutes of H&H meetings?

8. Respond to viewpoint in Narragansett Times.

9. Is it time to form a coalition and plan joint projects or find a common meeting place? - perhaps reg. notes course including social issues as project - perhaps tie in with Barbara Smith's a keynote for next year's Symposium.

Gary-Andy

* 11. Should we try to renew the Outflicks film series? - maybe 2 a semester - maybe 2 people work on

* 12. Should we reissue and redo the Safe Zone sticker campaign? lining up each film. - each semester

- stickers in Aff. Action Office

Maybe in Fall ask these groups if we can come to talk to them about poss common agenda.

POSSIBLE ACTIVITIES FOR THE COMMITTEE

- 1 Find and use materials we put together ^{on} courses dealing with sexuality issues on campus
^
- 2 Find and use description of an open campus.
- 3 Should we participate in orientation?
- 4 Should we write a statement of purpose?
- 5 When should we begin to plan next year's conference?
- 6 Can organizers of this year's conference put together a concise statement of issues to jumpstart the planning of next year's conference? Can we start to get funding lined up now? Should we begin to pick a focus?
- 7 should we take minutes of H&H meetings?
8. Respond to viewpoint in Narragansett Times.
9. Is it time to form a coalition and plan joint projects or find a common meeting place?
10. How should we deal with harrassment issues?
- 11 Should we try to renew the Outflicks film series?
12. Should we reissue and redo the Safe Zone sticker campaign?